LEGAL NOTICE

PROPOSED USE HEARING

MUNICIPAL AID ROAD FUND PROGRAM

A proposed hearing will be held by the CITY OF BROMLEY, 226 Boone Street, at the City hall on
Wednesday-June 2nd, 2021 at 5:50 P.M. for the purpose of obtaining written and oral
comments of citizens regarding possible use of Municipal Aid funds.

The City currently has approximately $38,000.00 in carryover funds from fiscal year 7-1-20
to 6-30-21 and anticipates receiving $15,000 during the fiscal year 7-1-21 to 6-30-22
for a total of $53,000.00.

All interested persons and organizations in BROMLEY are invited to the public hearing to submit
oral or written comments on the possible use of the Municipal Aid funds. These funds will be
used for the construction, reconstruction, maintenance and/or repair of City streets.

All person(s), especially senior citizens, who cannot submit comments, should call the City hall
at (859) 261-2498 so that arrangements can be made to secure their comments.



